From: Paul Bennetts <_>

Sent: Monday, 30 January 2023 11:00 AM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Martins Creek Quarry (SSD-6612) (Objection)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

After viewing this updated Quarry proposal by Buttai Gravel part of the Daracon Group at the last minute before Xmas |
still object strongly.

They have not shown or addressed my concerns or the community and local business concerns. Daracon still continue
to treat this expansion as a tick and flick exercise.

My original concerns and objections stand as per my previous submissions.

In conclusion: As before, please listen to the people who have small businesses and live and reside in this beautiful area,
who are opposed to this extension. This proposal will destroy people’s lifestyles and will cause health and mental health
issues. The plain simple truth is the current road infrastructure is not built to accommodate these large haul trucks
which continue to get bigger and bigger or the excess daily movements.

Regards
Paul Bennetts
Butterwick





